Zoning Board of Appeals
JUN 25 2015

Town of Newhurgh

200 Oak Street
Newburgh, NY 12550
June 25, 2015

Ms. Grace Cardone, Chairperson
Zoning Board of Appeals

Town of Newburgh

308 Gardnertown Road
Newburgh, NY 12550

Dear Ms. Cardone and Members of the Zoning Board of Appeals:

We ask that the Board hold our hearing open until the July meeting.

Although we have the information we have requested from Central Hudson, we now see that the
minutes of the March meeting also mention the telephone lines that go over our construction site.
I have contacted Verizon and expected to hear something by now, but I have not yet had a reply.

Thank you, again, for your continuing time and attention.

Sincerely yours,

Carol Pauli (Hudelson)




